
             Summer term information April 2018             

KS2 Lions, Pumas, Owls, Eagles and Hawks 

The children are all still buzzing from all of their amazing Science and DT work, what a 

great end to the Spring Term. 

This term, we will be working hard on our production of Oliver whilst the Year 6 pupils 

will continue to practise their skills in the lead up to their SATs.  You will receive letters 

about production tickets and costumes in the next few weeks.  Please continue to help 

children learn both their lines and the songs which can be found on the homework part of 

the website. 

As the weather improves please ensure that children come to school in correct school 

uniform - in line with the new policy – and make sure as children take items off that all 

clothing is named.  Sun cream should be applied before school and children should have a 

sunhat and water bottle in school.  Named P.E. kit should be in school every day. 

We appreciate your continued support with daily reading, learning times tables, weekly 

homework tasks and spellings.  Our homework reward for the Summer Term will be a 

water-fight.  We will be taking into account children who complete all of their Summer 

homework and ensure it is completed to the appropriate standard and handed in on the 

correct day.  This reward will take place in the final week of the term. 

In year 3 our topic this term is The Romans, Year 4, 5 and 6 the topic is Crime and 

Punishment. 

Class Assemblies at 9:00 a.m. 

Lions – 15th June 

 

Productions 

Tuesday 15th, Wednesday 16th & Thursday 17th May – Oliver Production (Years 3,4 and 5) 

The Year 6 production will take place in the 2nd half of the Summer term – more details 

to follow. 

 

Year 6 information  

With SATs fast approaching, it is important that children get lots of sleep and exercise 

and make the most of all learning opportunities. More details to follow regarding SATs . 

 

Key Stage 2 Team 


